UNIVERSITY
OF BIALYSTOK

Visiting professor at the University of Bialystok

Dear Ladies and Gentelmen,,

Due to the dynamic development of the University of Bialystok and the great importance of
cooperation between our institutions, on behalf of the Vice - Rector for development - dr hab.
Jarostaw Matwiejuk, | would like to invite university teachers from foreign universities, who hold a
title of a professor or are employed as professors, to conduct a series of lectures as a "visiting
professor". Lectures should be delivered in the English or Russian language (any subject matter), in
the dimension of 60 hours, including:

- 20 hours at the University of Bialystok (about a week),
- 40 hours in the form of e-learning (after finishing the classes at the University of Bialystok).
The University of Bialystok informs that it:

- will appoint an assistant who will among other things be responsible for the organization of the
professor's visit to the University of Bialystok, help in the preparation of a syllabus and a scenario of
e-learning classes (including the preparation and introduction of modules to the Blackboard
platform), and, if necessary, provide translation;

- will provide free accommodation in the Dormitory for the duration of lectures conducted at the
University of Bialystok;

- will cover travel costs to/from Bialystok;
- will provide remuneration in the amount of EUR 300 net.

| kindly ask you to send me information about the university teachers willing to take advantage of the
"visiting professor" program by 31.12.2019 to the following e-mail address: a.maj@uwb.edu.pl.
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